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What We Are Learning! 

We sure enjoyed the warmer weather and 

sunshine and spending time outside! We spent the 

week learning all about community helpers. We 

had some special visitors come in and talk about 

their jobs. The littles loved talking with them! We 

did journal writing about what they wanted to be 

when they grow up, did a helper search, a cut and 

glue matching helpers, and even played Career 

Bingo! They loved playing with the cool pet center, 

the dental set, and the community figures in the 

foam blocks and Legos. We worked on the letter 

A with our HWT Program using Play-Doh, iPads, 

chalk boards, and paint dobbers. We also 

practiced the triangle and diamond and rotated 

through several fun science centers. In Religion 

we talked about doing good actions like helping, 

sharing, and saying kind words. 

Next week we will be working on the letter M and 

celebrating Dr. Seuss Week. 
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Upcoming Events 

March  6 – PS, PK, Kinder Parent Info Night * 

March 15 – Sham-ROCK Dinner and Auction     

March 20 – Spring Pictures                           

March 21 – No School                                     

March 24-28 – Spring Break                           

March 31 – Classes Resume                     

Show and Tell will be on Tuesday, March 4th.   

 

We will celebrate Camille’s 5th Birthday on March 

6th! No other snacks needed this week.                                   

*On Thursday, March 6th at 6:00 pm. there will 

be a parent informational meeting for incoming 

preschool, pre-k, and kindergarten classes. If 

your child will be going into kindergarten next 

year (and you haven’t already had a 

kindergartner), you will want to attend the 

kindergarten meeting. Please share this with any 

new families that may be interested in St. Mary’s 

School. 

 

Notes: 

Mrs. Erica and I were finally able to deliver all the wonderful baby gifts you (and our 8th grade buddies) 

sent in to the Hope Pregnancy Center. They really appreciated it and sent us the nicest note! Thank you for 

your generosity! 

In honor of Dr. Seuss (and his birthday on Sunday, March 2nd), Pre-K will have a CRAZY HAT DAY this 

TUESDAY, MARCH 4th. Wear your favorite/crazy hat! 

SAVE THE DATE: Preschool Graduation will be on Tuesday, May 20th at 6:00 pm. 
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